
We are upgrading the stormwater
drainage system along 89 - 93 Cove
Boulevard, North Arm Cove.

There will be single lane traffic during
the work. Please observe reduced
speed limits and traffic control
measures on site.

Access to no. 91 and 93 Cove Blvd will
be restricted. The contractor will be in
contact with the affected property
owners.

Drainage upgrade 
North Arm Cove

The drainage upgrade will begin
in late August and is expected 
to be completed by October.
If you have any questions, please 
contact Council's Drainage Engineer, 
Michael Millang:
0429 471 685
Michael.Millang@midcoast.nsw.gov.au




